
 

Report of Canadian Studies Association of Undergraduate Students – CSAUS, 
AUS Council [10/16/19] 

Initial Notes 
 

● 3 meetings have been held so far 
● Briefing of CSAUS Executive of the business before the AUS Legislative Council 
● Appointed to Financial Management Committee; had first meeting 
● Continuing investigating potential events for members and collaboration with other departmental 

associations 
● Photo shoot held (Thanks to Caroline Shelton for her fantastic work!) 
● Pub night scheduled for November 14th 
● CANS 200 Study session planning underway 

 
Upcoming  
 

● Be sure to check out events MISC is holding! Most events are open to all students! 
 

 
Next Meeting  
 

● Next CSAUS Executive meeting: TBD 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
B.C. Jamsa, VP External 


